
 

 

JANUARYnewsletter 

 

DEAR PARENTS  

Happy new year everyone, it’s great to see everyone back and with smiles on their faces. 

Hope everyone had a wonderful holiday and a refreshing break, a warm welcome to our 

new& old children we really missed you a lot as you bring joy in our hearts. 

We can’t believe that its almost 2017 time flies when you’re having fun, Last year have 

being a great year for us here at NKC, we launched our new name in MAY 2016 and we had 

our grade R graduation and school concert  which was a huge success, all thanks to our 

parents for enrolling their little one’s with us and to our Mzanzi musicians (Solly Moholo,Sbu 

Maloya,Alaska)thank you very much for the performance with our little ones it was an 

amazing experience for all of us. 

Parents you are advised on the following for our little ones: 

➢ Label all your child belongings 

➢ Always put extra changing clothes in the bag 

➢ School knocks off at 17:30,a penalty fee of R30 is payable after every 5min from 

17:30 

➢ Make sure the school is informed of your child allergies or any special needs. 

➢ School gates are open for drop off at 06:30am 

➢ Birthday party times are 10:00am or 14:00am 

➢ If any changes with fetching of your little one please Inform the school who will be 

fetching your little one from school 

➢ To save the health of other classmate who is allergic to number of things will you 

please prepare the following on your child’s party, strictly no cakes allowed, only 

plain cup cakes(no colorants and icing sugars),only 1 lollipop, nik naks packet and 

100% juice can be packed in a party pack. 

School fees 

➢ School fees is payable in advance by the 1st of each month, children with unpaid fees 

will not be allowed to attend as of the 2nd,all unpaid accounts will be handed over for 

collection on the 7th 

➢ Use your child name and surname as reference to your payment. 

➢ Late payment after 2nd will pay penalty fee of R100. 

➢ School account FNB LYNNWOOD RIDGE,62582189421,BRANCH CODE 252045 

 

 



 

 

 

Uniform 

Days for our uniform 
Monday Blue 

Tuesday Pink 

Wednesday Purple 

Thursday Yellow 

Friday Blue 

 

Extra mural activities 

➢ Ballet 

➢ Action ball 

➢ Mini cricket 

➢ Others 

 

 

NEWS!!NEWS!!NEWS!! 

 
Or little ones will be water safe,we are constructing a 

swimming pool in our school,hopefulully by february will 

be starting with the swimming lesson and it will be 

compulsery from age 2 years  at no extra cost to the 

parents. 

           

As you can see our phase two renovations have be constructed by end 

of the year our smart classes will be operating (computer lessons) 

N/B: Graduation DVD is out at a reasonable price of R150, parents can start 

placing orders at school.  

 



 

 

 

 

Class Emails 

As we are living in the twenty first century where technology is making our lives easier. We have 

improved our communication to our teachers by introducing class email addresses, meaning parents 

will be communicating with our teachers though class emails. They are as follows -:  

chameleon@newkidscare.co.za 

                          zebra@newkidscare.co.za 

                          giraffe@newkidscare.co.za 

                          whale@newkidscare.co.za 

                          penguin@newkidscare.co.za 

dragonfly@newkidscare.co.za 

  cheetah@newkidscare.co.za 

  dolphin@newkidscare.co.za 

For enquiries secretary@newkidscare.co.za 

For finance matters finance@newkidscare.co.za 

For any school related matters info@newkidscare.co.za or director@newkidscare.co.za 

For any urgent matters please contact us on our cell phone081 445 3576 or 060 997 4492, we are 

also having two landlines where you can call the school on 012 709 1647 and  

012 790 7006. 

N/B: Teachers are not allowed to give their phone numbers to parents. 

       : Appointment with the teacher can be made between 12:30am and 14:30pm to 16:30pm 

 

KIND REGARDS 

NTHABI& NKC TEAM 
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